
Submitter: Susan Neubauer 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Joint Committee On Transportation 

Measure: HB3202 

Dear Legislators, 

 

I hope that you will be a yes vote for House Bill 3202, which seeks to mitigate the 

detrimental effects of light pollution on our environment. 

 

It’s time for Oregon to get to work to address this issue. This bill helps prevent birds 

and nocturnal animals from being adversely affected by over-illumination, as well as 

the effects on our own health and safety. 

 

It's easier to protect our night skies while they're still here than to try to repair them 

after they are gone! 

 

Please vote yes! 

Thank you, Susie 

 

--------------------------------------- 

From: 

Susan H Neubauer 

Bend, Deschutes 


